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We are planning to move Post Office services in Kegworth.

Under our plans a new Post Office Local branch would be established at:
Kegworth Service Station, 70 Derby Road, Kegworth, Derby, DE74 2EN.

We are currently running a six-week period of public consultation on our proposals.

To find out more, come to a customer drop in session at:
Kegworth Parish Council, 1 London Road, Kegworth, Derby, DE74 2EU
on

Tuesday 01 November 2016
15.30 to 18.30

You can also find details and submit your views at:
postofficeviews.co.uk
Please enter reference number:
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